
Additional information for Senate Committee Inquiry into the Native Title Legislation Amendment 
Bill 2019 [Provisions] 
 
Good afternoon 
 
At the recent hearing in Perth, the Western Australian Government was asked by the Senate 
Committee how many s31 agreements had been entered into in Western Australia. 
 
I can confirm the State Government has audited its records and can confirm that 1387 agreements 
have been recorded. 
 
Regards 
 


